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Cedrick Johnson — K61104
San Quentin State Prison
San Quentin, CA 94974

Dear Mr. Johnson:

Thank you for contacting the California Innocence Project. According to your prior
correspondence with our office, you were convicted of a capital offense and received a death
sentence, This means you will eventually be appointed an attorney to represent you in
post-conviction proceedings.

Our office has limited resources and typically limits representation to individuals who no
longer have a right to an appointed attorney. However, given the gravity of your sentence,
we can offer our assistance on a limited basis, but only if it is at the direction of vour
appointed post-conviction attorney.

You can contact the Habeas Corpus Resource Center at the following address:
Habeas Corpus Resource Center
303 2nd 5t
San Francisco, CA 94107
(415) 348-3800

When you have been appointed an attorney please have your attorney contact our office if
they would like our assistance.

Best regards,

California Innocence Project
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